COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th June, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
2nd instant, with plans, in duplicate, advised therein
of electrical equipment proposed for Messrs., Wilton

enoord, Yard No, 669, and I have to inform you that
»

these plans will be approved proéﬁgpd the installation

be as shown and amended thereon, and to your satisfaction,
and the speecial requirements of Section 15 together with
the remaining requirements of the Rules for Electrical
Equipment be complied with,

I may add that in view of the small size
of the equipment, no exception will be taken in this
instance to the use of Siemens and Hazemeyer type fuses
indicated on the plans.

One set of the plans now approved
i1s being returned to you under separate cover,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM, Secretary.




